
AGE GROUPS U7-U10 

BORN in 2018 U7 

BORN in 2017 U8 

BORN in 2016 U9 

BORN in 2015 U10

Elite Development League (EDL)

 U8-U10 EDL trains 2x week

 Enhanced player
development opportunity

 Program runs from August 1
to April 30 with Winter
break.

 Professional staffing and
oversight

 Evaluation process is applied
– evaluation takes place in
May for players born in
2017,2016,2015

 Local match play against
other clubs.  No overnight
travel required.

INTRO TO EDL (I-EDL)

 Open enrollment.  This
program is open to any
player born in 2018, 2017,
2016, 2015.

 Intro to EDL registration
takes place during REC
registration

 Trains 2x week

 Program runs Oct1 to March
15 concurrent with REC
season.

 Games are played within the
SMSC REC League

 Professional staffing and
oversight

EDL LEADERSHIP

BOYS – Mark  Wilson  

GIRLS – Kevin Carmichael 

U7&U8 – Kara Worthington

Pascagoula – Roland 
Reynolds

Stone Co – Patrick 
Harrison

PROGRAMS
U8,U9,U10 EDL
U7–U10 Intro to EDL

2024-25 
SMSC Elite Development League

PROGRAM INFORMATION
Players born in 2015,2016, 2017 & 2018

Age Appropriate
Curriculum

Ball mastery

Ball striking

Attacking play 1v1 and in 
small groups

Receiving techniques and 
small group possession

Introduction to positional 
play

 REGISTER ONLINE FOR THE EVALUATION SESSION

www.smscsoccer.com


